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Intelligence Bulletin 
“’Air Force One’ Shoes” 

During a debriefing a Confidential Source (CS) stated that some drug traffickers use “Air Force One” brand 
shoes (or knockoffs) for smuggling. These shoes have unusually thick soles which can be hollowed out. A 
smuggler can hide large amounts of money, up to nearly $10,000, inside the sole. According to the CS, 
smugglers have used these types of shoes to smuggle cash through airport security. Agents and officers 
should be aware of these shoes when conducting surveillance or making arrests. 

 


